Catholic Primary School Head Teacher: Mrs L Salters

Assistant Head Teachers: Mrs D Foy, Miss C Parkinson School Chaplain: Fr Terry Madden

Pitt Street Liverpool L1 5BY * Tel: 0151 709 2572 * Fax: 0151 707 8942 E-mail: vincent-ao@st-vincentdepaul.liverpool.sch.uk

'Serving with Love – Striving for Excellence'

Wednesday 27th September 2023

Harvest Festival Food Bank Support

Dear Parents/ Carers

Harvest Festival is a time for giving thanks for the material blessings we enjoy and expressing that gratitude by helping those less fortunate than ourselves. This year, we will be marking Harvest Festival by donating to our local Foodbank.

If you would like to contribute to our donation, you can do so by donating non-perishable food items which can be brought to school between now and Friday 27th October.

Items often requested are listed below.

Tinned Potatoes
Tinned Fruits & Vegetables (Tomatoes, Carrots, Peas, Sweetcorn)
Instant Mashed Potato
Fruit Juice
Coffee
Curry And Pasta Sauce
Custard
Cup A Soups
Noodles
Jam

On Friday 27th October at 2:30pm, Reception Class will be hosting our Harvest Service at school. We invite parents/carers of Reception Class to join us for this special event.

Kind regards, Miss C Parkinson Assistant Headteacher